
 

 

Heartfelt Thank You from WFWP Director in Jordan! More help is needed 
 
Katarina Connery 
August 8, 2018 

  

 
  

   

A heartfelt "Thank You" from Jordan for your generosity and love! 

  

We haven't reached our goal quite yet. Let's top it with another $1,500.00 to fulfill 
our pledge! 

 

   
 

Dear WFWP Members, 
  

We wanted to share with you how your donations have created an impact in the lives of the 
refugee children in Jordan.   
 

During the summer, the WFWP center at Russeifa, a city in Zarqa, Jordan has created a 
drama team and made available different music instruments for these students. A small group 
of 5 boys is scheduled to perform a drama at the Sukhneh center, Jeeza center and Jerash 
Suf center in front of an audience of 100 other children. The teachers along with these 
children are working extremely hard for the success of this event.  
 

The teachers expressing gratitude to the WFWP members, said, “Thank you to all the 
kind hearts for sharing their bounty with these children. Thank you very 
much.” 

 

The teachers have also designed some creative strategies to invoke interest in these children 
towards learning through arts and crafts. The girls are very crafty and are happy to use their 
skills for creatively designing new stuff. The teachers, Ms. Israa and Mr. Iman are working 
very hard in helping these girls get sophisticated in designing new stuff creatively.  
  

Thank you very much for bringing fun to the grim lives of these children.    
 

The students enrolled at CDC centers continue to visit the center for studying despite the 
unbearable heat and bad weather as they are keen on using music instruments. These 
innocent children and the super tenacious teachers are making lots of effort in making the 
education possible. Thank you very much! 
 

Many excellent young ladies have shown interest in serving the centers as volunteers. They 
are excellent in character, incredibly kind and well-versed in the know-how of teaching. Thank 
you very much for helping us pay a small income to these volunteers for their efforts. 
 

We as one team are employing all our mental faculties to make the best use of your 
donations to help these vulnerable children. Thank you for believing in this program 
and giving these children a chance at what they deserve: a good future. 
 

Sincerely,  
Fusayo Irikura 

Arabic Literacy Project Director 
 

 

Click Here to Donate Today  
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